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April 13, 2023 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF ADDENDUM 
ADDENDUM 2 

CONTRACT NO. 8300 
W. WILSON STREET AND S. BROOM STREET ASSESSMENT DISTRICT – 2021 AND S. HENRY STREET 

ASSESSMENT DISTRICT - 2023 
 
Revise and amend the contract document(s) for the above project as stated in this addendum, otherwise, the 
original document shall remain in effect. 
 
PAGE A-1, SECTION A: ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS AND INSTRUCTIONS TO BIDDERS: 
 
EDITS TO TABLE ON SHEET A-1 
REMOVE AND REPLACE TABLE WITH: 
 

PROJECT NAME: W. WILSON STREET AND S. BROOM 
STREET ASSESSMENT DISTRICT -
2021 AND S. HENRY STREET 
ASSESSMENT DISTRICT - 2023 

CONTRACT NO.: 8300 

SBE GOAL 8% 

BID BOND 5% 

SBE PRE BID MEETING See Pre Bid Meeting info below 

PREQUALIFICATION APPLICATION DUE (2:00 
P.M.) 

4/13/2023 

BID SUBMISSION (2:00 P.M.) 4/20/2023 

BID OPEN (2:30 P.M.) 4/20/2023 

PUBLISHED IN WSJ 3/30/2023, 4/6/2023, & 4/13/2023 
 
 
SPECIAL PROVISIONS: 
 
SECTION 105.12 COOPERATION BY THE CONTRACTOR 
 
ADD PARAGRAPH TO THE SECTION: 
 
The City of Madison will contract separately for the work and cost to reinstate the rail road track after 
installation of the storm sewer main.  The Contractor shall coordinate their work with this rail contractor to 
ensure the rail contractor is allowed access to replace the railroad track immediately following the storm 
installation to keep rail closures to an absolute minimum. 
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Please acknowledge this addendum on page E1 of the contract documents and/or in Section E:  Bidder’s 
Acknowledgement on Bid Express. 
 
Electronic version of these documents can be found on the Bid Express web site at:  
 
http://www.bidexpress.com 
 
If you are unable to download plan revisions associated with the addendum, please contact the Engineering 
office at 608-266-4751 receive the material by another route. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

  
James M. Wolfe, P.E., City Engineer 
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